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Letter to parents #4 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 
Before sharing with you all recent news from the school, let me, together with the entire 
team, wish you a very Happy New Year! 
 
 
ARTISTIC CURRICULUM  

 
Night of Ideas 

Every year, the Night of ideas celebrates the flow of ideas in the world between countries, cultures 
and generations.  Over five continents, it is the opportunity to discover recent news on all kinds of 
knowledge, to listen to those who are at the forefront of new ideas in all fields of thought, and to 
discuss the main challenges of our time.  This year, the Institut Francais du Royaume-Uni organises 
the event “Rebuilding together” next week, on 27th January. 
 
You are kindly invited to attend the following events. Click HERE 
These events will be preceded by a Before the Night programme from 21st to 26th January. Click 
HERE 
Do not miss the youth programme. Click HERE 

 
2021-2022 Artwork of the month… a continent, an artist, an artwork 

After Georgia O’KEEFFE representing North America and New Mexico, and the work 
of Yayoi KUSAMA to represent Asia with Japan, it is the turn of Brazilian artist Beatriz MILHAZES. 

http://nightofideas.co.uk/whats-on/
http://nightofideas.co.uk/before-the-night/
http://nightofideas.co.uk/the-little-night/
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Our pupils will soon discover the Gamboa Series (2004 / 2008 / 2013-2015 / 2020), suspended 
sculptures made out of fabric and plastic flowers, pearls, CD’s and various decorative elements.   
 
 
OTHER NEWS 
 
Pupils reports in Maternelle – Je valide 

The end of term report for maternelles will be sent to families on Friday 28th January. - Concerts de 
fin  
Bursaries 
The period for receiving applications for non-commissioned bursaries and free appeals, for the 2021-2022 
school year, is opened until 2nd February 2022.  For more information, please follow this link: 
 https://uk.ambafrance.org/Bourses-scolaires-2021-2022-Hors-commission-et-Recours-gracieux 
  
The process for applyingas part of the first commission (CCB1) for 2022/2023 will open on Monday 17th 
January 2022. Until 18th February 2022, by appointment only, the social department of the French Consulate 
will receive any first or renewed application. All necessary information is available in the following 
article: https://uk.ambafrance.org/Bourses-scolaires-2022-2023 
 
Winter Holidays 

The next holiday will start on Friday 11th February after school. School will start again on Monday 
28th February. 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
Aurélie Exbrayat 

https://uk.ambafrance.org/Bourses-scolaires-2021-2022-Hors-commission-et-Recours-gracieux
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